

NHS Corby Clinical Commissioning Group Office 4 Corby Enterprise Centre London Road Corby NN17 5EU

Date: 12 October 2015

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION - DECISION NOTICE

Dear Jack Stanson

FOI Reference Number: FOI 124-15

I refer to your email of 7 October 2015 requesting information in respect of funding from the CCG for physical activity.

Request:

Can you please provide me with the details of any funding attributed or budgeted for, within the current financial year, to be spent on physical activity or exercise promotion, including in cases where the CCG is funding joint-initiatives with other local partners.

Can you also please provide a best estimate of the total current annual spend by the CCG for the current financial year?

Response:

The CCG does not have a budget for this, as it is preventative treatment we would suggest that you re-direct your enquiry to Public Health.

I trust that this answers your queries with the information we currently hold, but if I can be of any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:

NHS Corby Clinical Commissioning Group Corporate Services and Governance Manager foi.corbyccg@nhs.net

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by NHS Corby CCG.

The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioners Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF, telephone 0845 630 6060, email mail@ico.gsi.gov.uk

The FOIA gives a right of access to information but no right to re-use it. Datasets provided may be subject to Intellectual Property Rights and the re-use of datasets requires permission. Please contact us if you intend to re-use information provided by us.



For the conditions of re-use please refer to the Open Government License for public sector information: http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/2/

Yours faithfully

Emma Follis Corporate Services and Governance Manager NHS Corby CCG